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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to the planned development at Sainsburys Green Lanes (the above
mentioned draft local plan SA32 p 315, p 359).

The proposed development (particularly tall flat blocks) would not be in keeping with the
historical character of the area, and the need for larger affordable family homes as opposed
to flats.

The existing supermarket is an essential amenity for local residents and is the only large
supermarket in the area. It’s close proximity to many existing homes means people can use
more sustainable transport methods.

The development would cause huge inconvenience to existing homes, and possibly
structural issues as they are old homes. It would also greatly increase traffic on the already
congested green lanes, and increase demand on stretched local public transport services,
schools and health care.

Sainsburys park is a well used green space essential for local health and well being.



